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What is the Swoop? 
Happy New Year! 

Welcome back! We hope you had a joyful holiday season and a happy new year’s 

celebration. We are excited to get back in gear and join you for a new year of dance. 

 

Recital - Location & Date: 
The P.A.C.E. Studio’s annual recital will take place at Milton High School Auditorium 

on Saturday, June 6th, at 6:00 PM. Tech and Dress Rehearsal will take place at Milton 

High School Auditorium on Friday, June 5th, at 2:00 PM (dancer attendance is 

mandatory). A Recital Information Packet will be sent home with students in early 

April. The Recital Information Packet will contain rules and procedures for recital day, 

calendar of events, and recital order forms for flowers, Blu-Ray recordings of recital, 

Recital T-shirts, Souvenir Medals, etc. 

 

Recital Theme: 
This year’s recital theme is The Roaring 20’s. The 1920’s, as many know, was an era 

of change, growth, and economic prosperity in the USA before the Great Depression 

struck in 1929. A few famous characters were created in the 1920’s such as Winnie the 

Pooh, Dr. Dolittle, and Mickey Mouse. The Great Bambino had a soaring career, a girls 

best friend was created (AKA Lip Gloss), and women’s right to vote was ratified in the 

1920’s. We are excited to see what each class comes up with for this year’s recital. We 

look forward to all our students not only learning their recital choreography, but we 

also look forward to taking a glimpse into history. 

 

Picture Day: 

Kay Brown Photography will be photographing picture day at our studio Saturday, 

May 9th. Each class will have a designated time slot to be photographed. We encourage 

all students to arrive for their classes’ group picture(s) regardless of whether or not 

family plans to purchase pictures. Picture package order forms will be sent home with 

students in the month of April. 

 

Attend-Dance: 

During the months of January through June, classes are preparing for recital. Our 

attendance policy states the following: any student who misses more than four classes 

in the months of February through June may lose his or her privilege to participate in 

the recital in June. Regular and consistent attendance is critical to the technical 

progression and development of each student and class as a whole; therefore, we ask 

that everyone do their absolute best in maintaining satisfactory attendance. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office staff 

by phone at (850)994-1875 or by email at pacestudio@live.com. We are happy to help! 

Thank you for choosing The P.A.C.E. Studio for your child’s dance education. We 

wish you and your family a joyful new year. 
 

 
 

“Darkness cannot drive out darkness; only light can do that. Hate cannot drive out hate; 

only love can do that.”  – Martin Luther King Jr. 

Upcoming Holidays: 

• Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

(Jan 20th): Closed. 

 

Student of the Month: 
Student: Brooke O. 

Class(es): Jazz, Acro, Tap, Acting. 

Ms. Brooke O. earns the student of the 

month award for the month of January. 

Ms. Brooke displays wonderful 

character in all her classes. She is 

always kind to her classmates as well 

as respectful to her teachers. She also 

never hesitates to volunteer to help put 

dance equipment away. Thank you for 

being such an upstanding student. 

Congratulations, Ms. Brooke.  

Keep shining!  

January Birthdays:  

Payton B. 

Miles M. 

Lucy L. 

Lelia R. 

Laiken D. 

 

 

 

Kierstynn C. 

Kayla R. 

Ella P. 

Dori G. 

Dana O. 
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